Appendix: Survey request invitation and reminders

INVITATION
Sent: 2020-02-26


Please help shape the future of big game hunting in Idaho.

Dear ${m://FirstName},

The University of Idaho, in partnership with the Idaho Department of Fish and Game, is interested in learning more about your experiences hunting big game in Idaho.  Hunting big game in Idaho is a privilege enjoyed by many. Several factors, including other hunters, can affect the hunting experience.  Based on your purchase of a general elk tag in 2019, you have been selected to participate.

Follow this link to the Survey: ${l://SurveyLink?d=Take the Survey}

Or copy and paste the URL below into your internet browser:
${l://SurveyURL}

The information we collect will help guide management decisions that improve yours and other's hunting experience in Idaho.  It will take approximately 15 minutes to complete and your participation is completely voluntary.  All responses are confidential.  A final report aggregating responses will be publicly available in fall 2020. 

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Wallen
Assistant Professor
University of Idaho
Tel: (208) 885-7132
Email: kwallen@uidaho.edu


Follow the link to opt out of future emails:
${l://OptOutLink?d=Click here to unsubscribe}


REMINDER #1
Sent: 2020-03-02


Help inform important management decisions on big game hunting in Idaho.

Hi ${m://FirstName},

This is simply a reminder that, in partnership with the University of Idaho, the Idaho Department of Fish and Game would like you to help shape the future of big game hunting in Idaho.  Last week, we sent you an invitation to participate in our survey of Idaho resident elk hunters, based on your purchase of a general elk tag in 2019. 

Follow this link to the Survey: ${l://SurveyLink?d=Take the Survey}

Or copy and paste the URL below into your internet browser:
${l://SurveyURL}

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Wallen
Assistant Professor
University of Idaho
Tel: (208) 885-7132
Email: kwallen@uidaho.edu


Follow the link to opt out of future emails:
${l://OptOutLink?d=Click here to unsubscribe}


REMINDER #2
Sent: 2020-03-06


Working together to improve big game hunting in Idaho.

This is the final reminder that, in partnership with the University of Idaho, the Idaho Department of Fish and Game would like your help to improve big game hunting in Idaho by participating in our Idaho Resident Hunter Survey focused on hunter crowding.  If you would like to participate and complete the survey, please use this link.

Follow this link to the Survey: ${l://SurveyLink?d=Take the Survey}

Or copy and paste the URL below into your internet browser:
${l://SurveyURL}

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Wallen
Assistant Professor
University of Idaho
Tel: (208) 885-7132
Email: kwallen@uidaho.edu

